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Next week at Ash Green class 1C start the week with a trip to Butterfly House on Monday. Year 5 children will have a visit from a Highwayman and Year 3 will spend the day at the Yorkshire Wildlife Park on Tuesday. Class 1WR have their turn at the Butterfly House and Year 2 will give a short performance for Poetry Day on Thursday. We end the week on Friday with Year 6 hosting their assemblies and our Celebration assemblies– KS2 at 9.05am – Reception and KS1 at 2.50pm – all welcome. Our Christmas Fair is on Saturday (see overleaf) – please join us at the Lower Site for some festive fun.





PRIMARY SCHOOL





So far      96.1%� INCLUDEPICTURE "https://static1.pookatoo.com/data1/f/9/f/f9f11d4eb0f1e9f2a1f9dbf91d600dd53feeffecf4e9084ca5b3de513861ef7fa4f31436.gif" \* MERGEFORMATINET ��� � INCLUDEPICTURE "http://r70.cooltext.com/rendered/cooltext260239783198262.png" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���%














Well done to all our Superheroes and masked Marauders today who paid money for Diabetes UK and Children in Need.





Thank you everyone for your support.











YEAR 3 YORKSHIRE WILDLIFE PARK TRIP


Year 3 will be spending the day at 


Yorkshire Wildlife Park on Tuesday 20 November.





Can we ask that any outstanding payments be made?





Please ensure your child is wearing warm clothes on the day.





Thank you.





























Year 6 had a magical day at 


Chester Zoo.





The children behaved beautifully at Chester and were very patient on what was an incredibly long journey on the motorway.





Thank you to all parents and carers for your support on the day.














Our Reception children spent a ‘hands on’ day at ‘Imagine That’ in Liverpool where they took part in role play activities and explored the many different areas.





Their behaviour was impeccable and they had a fantastic day.





Well done children!





As you know we were inspected by Ofsted this week. They were very impressed with lots of things about our school and I must pass on their thanks to the children for amazing behaviour and for all the parents who took time to comment on Parent View or asked to speak to the inspection team and were so positive about our school. We are proud to be part of such a great school community, thank you all again for your support.











Our Talk Topic next week will be


‘THEME OF THE GLOBE’.  


This links to our Year 3 topic on 


Global Warming.








FEEDING TIME AT THE ZOO!


YEAR 6 TRIP


A reminder to Year 6 parents that the children will be visiting Chester Zoo on Wednesday 1 November. Children need to be at school by 7.45am and will return for approx. 5.00pm.


Please ensure all remaining money is paid. Children can bring £5 spending money. 





THANK YOU for the support of ‘Non-uniform’ day today and the contributions of £1 towards a fantastic set of raffle prizes.


MAKE A DATE FOR…


SATURDAY 25 NOVEMBER at the 


LOWER SITE


11.00 am – 1.00 pm





COME ALONG FOR A 


FUN FILLED FESTIVE TIME….








ALL DONATIONS GREATLY APPRECIATED














Mon 19 Nov�
1C – Butterfly House�
�
Tues 20 Nov�
Y3 – Yorkshire Wildlife Park�
�
Thurs 22 Nov�
1W/R – Butterfly House�
�





















Wednesday 28 November is the chance for Year 6 pupils to invite family members (up to 2 adults) for lunch together. 





PLEASE COLLECT A SLIP FROM YOUR CHILD’S CLASS AND return as soon as possible with £2 per meal. Thank you.	





Pre-school children are welcome but they must remain the responsibility of their parents.


Thank you for your support.














		


		











at the


LOWER SITE


11.00 am – 1.00 pm











COME ALONG FOR A FUN-FILLED FESTIVE TIME….














We have class assemblies on Friday mornings 9.05am  - all welcome. They are as follows:





Date�
Class�
Date�
Class�
�
23 November�
6C & 6T�
30 November �
3H & 3T�
�
�
�
�
�
�






WE BREAK UP TODAY AND RETURN ON MONDAY 6 NOVEMBER. HAVE A GOOD WEEK.





Our talk topic next week will be ‘SHARING AFFECTION’ as we talk about being kind to others and celebrate Valentine’s Day!











�
�
�
�
Christmas�
Close 


Fri 21 December�
Re-open 


Mon 7 January 2019�
�
�
�
Half Term�
Close 


Fri 15 February �
Re-open


Mon 25 February�
�
�
�
�
�
Easter�
Close


Thurs 12 April�
Re-open


Mon 29 April�
�
Mon 6 May – May Day�
�
Half Term�
Close


Fri 24 May�
Re-open


Tues 4 June�
�
�
�
�
�
Summer�
Close


Friday 19 July�
�
�






WE BREAK UP TODAY AND RETURN ON MONDAY 6 NOVEMBER. HAVE A GOOD WEEK.





Our talk topic next week will be ‘SHARING AFFECTION’ as we talk about being kind to others and celebrate Valentine’s Day!








Our talk topic next week will be ‘SHARING AFFECTION’ as we talk about being kind to others and celebrate Valentine’s Day!








MEETING.


THURSDAY 5 MARCH AT 3.30PM


UPPER SITE





WE BREAK UP TODAY AND RETURN ON MONDAY 6 NOVEMBER. HAVE A GOOD WEEK.








